
 

 

 
 

Columbia Litho 30-Minute Parking Request 
May 14, 2019 Parking Advisory Committee Meeting 

 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  

 

PURPOSE:  Pat Guard, owner of Columbia Litho at 302 NE 6th Avenue has requested that two parking 

spots on the south side of NE 6th Avenue adjacent to his business be changed to a 30-Minute Parking 

time limit. Pat states,  

“I am writing in hopes you can help us at Columbia Litho get a change to the parking area 
in front of our building at 302 NE 6th Ave. 
 
With all of the ongoing changes I know are being made and the large complex across 6th 
Ave, from us I foresee a need to secure better parking access for our clients to utilize on a 
short term parking basis. 
 
I’d like to see the south side of 6th Ave. in front of our offices have a couple of dedicated 
parking spots of 30 minute (or whatever they qualify for) spots for client use.” 
 

ACTION REQUEST:  Staff requests that the Parking Committee review this request and provide a 

recommendation to Council. Existing and proposed parking spaces for the NE 6th and Birch Mixed Use 

Development are attached to this agenda item. 
 
               

 
 

Area requested to be changed to 30-minute parking on NE 6th Ave in front of the Columbia Litho building.  
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